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STATE OF
COLORADOC

MR-86 Adequacy Review No. 3

Ben Langenfeld <benl@Ilewicki.biz> Fri, Jun 28, 2013 at 9:09 AM
To: "Tahvitie - DNR, Marcia" <marcia.tahvitie@state.co.us>
Cc: "Douglas C. White, P.E." <dwhite@westernfuels.org>, "Ross L. Gubka P. E." <rgubka@wfcnucla.org>, "Ebert,

Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Marcia

Please see the attached correct page 60 and cover letter. Hard copies of the MR 86 PAR3 response will go
out today.

Ben Langenfeld, Project Engineer
Greg Lewicki & Associates

(720) 842-5321

From: Talvitie - DNR, Marcia [mailto: marcia.talvitie@state.co.us]
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2013 8:38 AM

To: Ben Langenfeld
Cc: Douglas C. White, P.E.; Ross L. Gubka P. E.; Ebert, Jared

Subject: MR-86 Adequacy Review No. 3

[Quoted text hidden]

2 attachments

@ 2.05.4(2)(e) Revegetation pg 60.pdf
6K

@ MR 86 PAR3 Response 28JUN13.pdf
19K

https://mail .g oogle.comymail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=91a975f658&view=pt&sear ch=inbox&msg = 13f8b5506846ecfc
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‘ Greg Lewicki And Associates, PLLC

11541 Warrington Court  Phone: (303) 346-5196 Fax (303)-346-6934 |
Parker, CO USA 80138 E-Mail: info@lewicki.biz

June 28, 2013

Marcia Talvitie

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety
1313 Sherman St, Rm 215

Denver, CO 80203

Re:  New Horizon Mine — Permit No. C-1981-008
Minor Revision No. 86 (MR-86) — Vegetation Sampling and Pasture Management
Preliminary Adequacy Review #3 Response

Dear Ms. Talvitie

Page 60 of Section 2.05.4(2)(e) was not modified as it should have been in the response to the
Division’s second adequacy. This page has been corrected, with my apologies for the
inconvenience.

The appropriate revised page (page 60) reflecting the changes described above are attached to
this letter. Please contact our office with any further questions or comments.

Sincerely,
Ben Langenfeld, P.E.
Greg Lewicki and Associates

CC: Doug White, WFA
Ross Gubka, WFC




